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Summer is on the horizon! 

The orchard is our next 

project! It’s been cut 

right back, ready for 

some further play in 

the summer term. 

Thank you for your donations! We have some new equipment! We have some picnic blankets 

surrounding tuff trays and lots of toys – including dolls, cars, castles and Duplo – which the children are 

enjoying to play with.  

Can you help? 

We are always looking out for more scooters – they really are so popular. 

We have heavily cut back our orchard, but we would appreciate some volunteers to help clear out the 

brambles and thorns that have been left behind. 

If you are willing, could you let myself (Miss Santos) or the office know of times and dates available so we 

can coordinate some time to do this. 

Thank you for your continuous support.        

The scooters are popular as ever; our 

new timers means we are learning how 

to share our time on them.  

With the upgrade 

to our shovels, we 

are definitely able 

to dig much 

further! 


